
15/07/2020 

MRS Nicole Margetts 
18 Condover ST 
North Balgowlah NSW 2093 
nicole.margetts@me.com 

RE: DA2020/0552 - 181 Allambie Road ALLAMBIE HEIGHTS NSW 2100

I feel this development will greatly impact the biodiversity of native and endangered wildlife of 
the amazing manly dam bushland. This has already occurred due to the expansion of the 
public school at manly vale. Save the bushland, not greedy corporations ᪌�

Sent: 15/07/2020 7:11:05 PM
Subject: Online Submission


